
From: Building Control  
Sent: 07 June 2022 11:55 
To: 
Cc: Building Control 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/2359/P 
 
Please advise to the client to meet the requirements of Approved Document M 
as necessary including any other Building Regulation requirements. 
 
Agata Konopka 
Technical Support Officer 
 


